
OCTOBER 20TH-NOVEMBER 18TH

David S. Brown Enterprises will again be teaming up with Samaritan’s Purse this year during the Holiday 

Season. We will be participating in their Annual Operation Christmas Child, which allows participants to 

fill a shoe box with a toy, hygiene items, school/art supplies, etc. These are then sent all over the world 

to children in need. Tracking numbers are provided which allow you to see exactly where your gift is going! 

Samaritan’s Purse does ask for a $9 donation, which goes directly to shipping your box to it’s destination.

** If you want to participate, the HR department has the shoe boxes available and we can send them to 

your department when we know how many you need.  You can also pick them up at corporate in the HR 

Department.  Deadline to return filled boxes is November 18, 2020.**

If you would like to find out more about Samaritan’s Purse, or more specifically about Operation Christmas 

Child, please visit their website:

 www.SamaritansPurse.org/What-We-Do/Operation-Christmas-Child

CONTACT INFORMATION

Chuck Boughan / CBoughan@DavidSBrown.com / 410.581.2480
Donna Cleckner / DCleckner@DavidSBrown.com / 410.363.3434

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child

